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Welcome back Dragonflies, 





We had you had a lovely rest over the Easter holidays and that you didn’t eat too many chocolate eggs! 





We have a busy Summer Term ahead of us with lots of exciting things to look forward to, Arts Week, Sports Day, the Friends of School fun run, the residential trip to Liverpool for our Y4s and lots more exciting things too. 





Our topic for this term is ‘The Monarchy’. You can see all the interesting things we will be getting up to in class on our topic overview on the website. 





Music lessons will still take place on a Thursday and Friday so children in Y3 and 4 should remember to bring their recorders with them on a Thursday for lessons with Mrs Salt and guitars on a Friday if they have lessons with Mr Butler. 





Children should come dressed in their PE kits on a Wednesday and a Friday. After half term we will be going swimming on a Friday afternoon. 





As the weather (hopefully!) gets warmer we would remind all children to bring a water bottle with them to school. They can also bring a cap or a sun hat. Sun cream can be applied before the school day and the children can re-apply it if needed later in the day. 





If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to catch us on the gate or phone/email if you require a longer conversation. 





We look forward to another fun filled term with our lovely Dragonflies! 








Mrs Hollis & Miss Horton 
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